
 

 

 

11/14 – Ohio Wesleyan University will be here during lunch on main street 

 

:  Any senior interested in submitting a commencement speech for 

graduation should report to the LGI at the beginning of PTE today, November 12th. Information will be handed 
out and questions will be answered.  

  The Lake Central Band Boosters are holding a FUNDraiser on 

November 13th from 5pm – 8pm.  They will be accepting donations of new or gently used clothing, shoes, 
bedding, accessories, electrical items, toys & games.  Donations will be accepted at the LCHS visitor 
concessions area. Contact Gabrielle (219) 898-5335 with questions. 

  If you are interested in adopting an angel for the Angel Tree project, there will be a table 

set up on Main Street during all lunch periods this Monday and Friday.  All gifts can be delivered to Mrs. 
Combis in room C324.  Don't forget to give your name to be entered into the student raffle.   
 

  Lake Central Band Boosters 2019 Holiday Craft Fair is on Saturday, December 14th, 9am – 

3pm. Contact lccraftfair@yahoo.com or 219-333-1774 with questions.

 The National Honor Society is offering tutoring three times per week. We are available for tutoring on 

Wednesdays after school in room C209 - no sign up necessary. We are available each PTE session in the 

library. To sign up for a PTE session, please choose "NHS Tutoring" on the PTE sign up form. If you have any 

questions, email tutoring@lcscmail.com or see Miss York in room C209. 

 

: AT ALL Athletic EVENTS:  No outside beverages will be allowed inside 

the gate.  No backpacks, bags, etc. will be allowed into the gate without an officer checking before entering. 

There are no pass outs, if you leave the game you will not be allowed to return.  
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